ANSWER THE CALL

(from contact tracers through the state of North Carolina)

YOU MAY RECEIVE A CALL FROM STATE OR LOCAL REPRESENTATIVES
IF YOU HAVE OR MAY HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO COVID-19

SO....... PLEASE PAY ATTENTION TO YOUR PHONE CALLS, EMAILS AND TEXTS;

- PHONE CALLS WILL COME FROM 844-628-7223
- EMAILS WILL COME FROM NC-ARIAS-NOREPLY@DHHS.NC.GOV
- TEXTS WILL COME FROM 45394

These calls are strictly for notifying persons that they may have been exposed to COVID-19 and you will not be asked for sensitive personal information (i.e. SS#, financial information). Please remember to notify your supervisor immediately if you have or think you have been exposed to COVID-19.